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Welcome to  

Transitional Kindergarten​!   
 

Dear Room B4 Families, 
 

I am so pleased to be your child’s 

teacher this year in TK.  It is going to 

be an exciting year of academic 

learning, and more importantly 

social-emotional growth.   

 

This year we find ourselves in a unique 

learning environment.  At times there 

will be challenges, however I know 

there will also be countless joy filled 

moments and I am looking forward to 

creating lifelong memories with the 

children.  
 

I am always interested in learning 

more about my students and their 

families. Feel free to contact me 

throughout the school year with any 

questions and/or concerns.   

 

Thank you for partnering with me this 

school year.  It will be one we never 

forget!  

 

Warm Regards, 

   Paula Velarde   

 

 

 

 
 

Parent Homework 
 

● Log onto ​Parent Connection​ to complete 

all mandatory “paperwork” for the front 

office.   

 

● Please send me a quick email to verify 

your email address & vice versa! 

PVelarde@PleasantValleySD.org 

 

● Parents complete “What is the Buzz on 

Your Child?” Google Form by Friday, 

September 4th (or sooner).  ​Thank you! 

I am looking forward to learning more 

about your child.  I will be sending this 

out over the weekend (or sooner).  

 

● If you have not done so, connect on the 

Seesaw as a Family Member (from my 

invite).  The Clever app will connect your 

child to their school account.  We may 

need to wait for the district to give me 

teacher access first.  Stay tuned!  

--------------------------------------------------------------- 
 Parent Onboarding  

Friday, August 28th  
 

8:10am Cohort A, we are meeting at 9:00am 

this day.  Our meeting will be from 

9:00-9:30am  
 

11:30am Cohort B, we are meeting at our 

regular time of 11:30am-12:00pm 
 

Please do your best to arrive 

on time.  ​Parents, please stay 

out of the camera’s view until 

I invite you into the meeting. 

This way the children can only 

see each other and their 

teacher when you log into our Zoom.   
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